
Pete Engler
Bowdoinham
LD 104
I'm a caregiver, a program participant, and a taxpayer. Please stop LD 104. The 
program currently has a track and trace system through the use of trip tickets. If there 
are dishonest actors in the program they will be equally dishonest with a mandated 
electronic track and trace system. My small business is already struggling and I don't 
think it can sustain the additional costs of an electronic track and trace and mandatory 
testing panel.
I've been a small farmer caregiver since 2012, a program participant since 2010, and a
Mainer with 3 generations of family here. I'm just trying to keep my maine grown 
business viable and I don't see how I'll be able to do that if LD 104 passes.


